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Website 

The Tammin Primary School website is now live. We would encourage 
any feedback from the community. Please let us know if there is any 
information you would like added.   

http://www.tamminps.wa.edu.au 

School Star App 

The School Star App for iPhones and android has been put in place to 

be a more cost effective SMS service within the school community.  
Please install the app on your phone (instructions are include in this 
newsletter). If you have not viewed an SMS within 10 minutes via your 
app the SMS will be sent to your phone sms. Replying to an sms via 
the app has no cost.  

Coming up… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday 10 May– Luke Kenned
y– Anti Bullying 

talk  

 Tuesday 15 to Thursday 17 May NAPLAN 

 Friday 18 May—National Walk Safely to School 

Day 

 Monday 4 June –WA DAY public holiday
 School 

closed.  

 Friday 8 June Primary Winter Carnival Y
r 4-6 

 Thursday 28 June—Term 2 Assembly 

 Thursday 28 June—Barry Peters vis
it 



 

New school shirts 

More information in next weeks bulletin.  
 

 

 

Tammin P & C Association 
Here are the following contact details for the 2018 P&C committee members. 

 

President:   Mr. Nat James -  mobile: 0418 478 853 

 

V. President:   Mr. Glen Bradley - mobile: 0427 265 056 

 

Secretary:   Mrs. Samara Wheeldon - mobile: 0427 455 015 

 

Treasurer:   Mrs. Amanda York - mobile: 0409 107 666 

 

All email correspondence to come directly to Samara please at this email address (edenhopefamily@gmail.com) 

 

Snail mail to:  Tammin P&C 

    PO Box 23 

    TAMMIN  WA 6409  

 

P & C Sausage fundraiser every 
Wednesday in term 2 commencing 
tomorrow, May 2nd. 

 
Prisms and Pyramids 

Please come into the office and see our year 6 maths    
display– Prisms and Pyramids!  
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PORTFOLIOS 

Term 1 portfolios need to be returned as 
soon as possible please.  

 

Breakfast Club  

A reminder that we have breakfast club  

on Thursday mornings. Breakfast foods 

are available every day for all students.  
 

 

ANZAC assembly  

An ANZAC assembly will be held at the school this Thursday 3 May at 9am at the 

school entry.  All welcome.  

 

 

Voluntary Contributions 

Voluntary contributions can be paid directly into the school bank account using the following 

details: 

TAMMIN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BSB  086732 

ACCOUNT  508369140 
$50  per student 

2 students $90  

3 or more students $120 

Please use your family name as reference.  
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Attendance 
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